
Announcement

Release of “Building a New System of Governance at the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power 

Station” and “Preparedness Assistance Initiatives” in Niigata Prefecture 

June 23, 2025 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. would like to hereby announce that we released 

“Building a New System of Governance at the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station” and 

“Preparedness Assistance Initiatives” in Niigata Prefecture today. 

<Released documents> 

1. Building a New System of Governance at the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station

2. Preparedness Assistance Initiatives (In Japanese only)

End of announcement 

https://www.tepco.co.jp/en/hd/newsroom/announcements/archives/2025/pdf/250623e0102.pdf
https://www.tepco.co.jp/press/news/2025/pdf/250623j0103.pdf

